
 

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY - SARJAPUR 

SCHOOL CIRCULAR FOR THE CULMINATION OF VOCATIONAL COURSES 

RIAS/Circular no.:053 /                                                                                       

Date- 18-02-23 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Ryan International Academy Sarjapur! 

“To start anything is simple; to develop it and bring it to a successful culmination takes 

great effort”. Haile Selassie 

We are happy to invite you to the Culmination Event for vocational courses which will be 

held on 25the of February 2023 (Saturday). The students will be getting an opportunity to 

display their skills learnt in Helen O’Grady, Coding and Furtado School of Music classes. 

Venue: Multipurpose Hall 

Timings: 

Helen O’Grady: 9.30 a.m. to 10.15 a.m. 

FSM                 : 10.30 a.m. to 11.15 a.m 

Costumes: 

1. Helen O’Grady - Black T-shirt and black denim pant 

2. FSM – White T-shirt and black denim pant 

3. Coding – Formal school uniform 

Kindly note the following: 

1. The bus timings for pickup of students will be intimated to the parents by 22nd 

February. 

2. Parents to pick up the students after the event. 

3. Please arrive 10 mins prior to the event.  

4. Kindly refrain from meeting the children during the event. Please collect your 

children after the dispersal announcement. 

5. Please be informed that some of the students participating in the Helen O’Grady 

event, face painting will be done with organic face painting water colors. 

 

We look forward for your presence to motivate and encourage the students to be a part of the 

event. 

 



Regards, 

RIA Sarjapur 


